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We in Oregon have been having successful vote by mail for decades.  Why change 

now.  There is no problem in Oregon with vote by mail.  If you are sick on voting day, 

you can still vote.  If you are going out of town, no reason to not vote normally.  If you 

work, no time off.  Have you had to juggle 2 squirrels kids in a long voting line?  It's 

hard to even think by the time it's your turn. 

 

Voting by mail is great!  It is convenient, and it gives you time for more research the 

candidates and issues.  I have been proud that Oregon has been voting this way.   

 

Proud lifelong Oregonian for 71 years.   

 

Peggy Glascock 


